
I live in Willits and I am very concerned that Liz Barney's contract as social media manager for 

the sheriff's office is up for renewal. 

 

I have read the posts that Ms. Barney "echoed" (Parler's version of a retweet), and also Liz's 

defense of those posts and I am very much opposed to her continuing as social media manager. 

 

She claims that she didn't notice that she was "echoing" multiple violent and racist posts. The 

idea that a social media expert didn't notice for example that she was echoing a post with "Where 

is Mossad when you really need them?" above a link to an article criticizing congresswoman 

Rashida Tlaib, really strains my credulity. 

 

If you have any questions for me, or know any information I may be missing, I'm happy to 

discuss more. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

Jordan Uggla 

 


